
Ready Reserve Position Information: Former DRR employees 2009-

Present 

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation’s (FDIC), Division of Resolutions & Receiverships (DRR), 
promotes confidence in the financial system by paying insured depositors quickly, effectively managing 
failed banks, and providing superior customer services. While the banking industry continues to remain 
strong, DRR must proactively ensure a state of readiness to be able to be responsive to industry needs 
and is soliciting information from former employees who worked for DRR between 2009 and the present 
interested in returning to service should the country experience another financial crisis. The information 
collected from those interested in Ready Reserve positions will allow us to determine the number and 
experience of former staff potentially eligible to return to work with FDIC to support a financial crisis. 

Ready Reserve Position Information 

DRR is currently comprised of the following branches and major departments: 

 Asset Marketing and Management 

 Business Operations Support 

 Business Program Management 

 Internal Review 

 Planning and Resource Management 

 Receivership Operations 

 Resolution Strategy 
Various positions in a number of functional areas under the above branches in multiple geographic 
locations could be available dependent upon the needs of FDIC during a financial crisis. Functional areas 
may include, but are not limited to: 

Accounting Franchise Marketing 

Asset Marketing Investigations 

Asset Management Internal Review 

Business Information Systems Receivership Oversight 

Claims Resolutions & Closings 

Contract Oversight Resource Management 

Customer Service Risk Share Asset Management (RSAM) 

Financial Analysis and Planning Settlements 

  
DRR staff work in teams and often must travel extensively to conduct resolutions functions for failed or 
failing financial institutions. 

What do I need to do to receive further information regarding Ready Reserve 
positions? 

1. Confirm you worked for DRR between 2009 and present. 
2. Contact us at drrreadyreserve@fdic.gov to receive the survey. 
3. Fill out requested information. 
4. Select submit. 
For additional information, please contact us at drrreadyreserve@fdic.gov 
Thank you for your interest in promoting confidence in the FDIC and being a part of the DRR readiness 
team. 
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